中2英語	後期中間試験対策③ 英和ぶればある 名前	5. (1) friends
1. ① <u>7</u>	<u> 2 = 3 7 (1 1 5 7</u>	(2) There were many kinds of vegetables and fruit on the farm.
2. (1)	<u> </u>	(3) 農場の早朝がとくにすばらしいという言葉
3. (1)	Change trains (2) Thank, much, pleasure	(4) ベンとヒロシが農場から台所に運んできた野菜
(3)	which train to (4) sorry don't	(5) <u>It is near Hiroshi's house.</u>
(5)	like to (6) take, Line	6. (1) <u>ウ</u> (2) <u>getting</u>
(7)	research, topic (8) trivia quiz	(3) 2 but they didn't want to stop.
(9)	What kind of (10) Thank, helping	3 Tabei became the first woman to stand on the top of the mountain
4. (1)	Could you tell me how to get to the city library?	(4) 当時、エベレスト山に登ることは男性にとっての挑戦で、
(2)	Take the Hankyu Line to Umeda Station.	女性にとってのものではありませんでした。
(3)	Your phone is smaller than mine.	(5) 1 No, didn't 2 fifteen women
(4)	This box is the biggest of the five.	7. (1) ① <u>looking</u> ③ <u>to see</u>
(5)	What kind of books do you like to read?	(2) 散歩 (3) 飲料水、米作り
(6)	Thank you for coming to my birthday party.	(4) (5) <u>about coming</u>
		(6) a <u>ア</u> b <u>オ</u> c <u>イ</u> ←3つできて2点
		8. (1) <u>I'll give her these diamonds!</u>
		(2)

 $(3) \underline{\quad \dot{\gamma} \qquad (4) \underline{\quad \dot{\gamma} \qquad (5) \underline{\quad \mathcal{F} \qquad (6) \underline{\quad \mathcal{I} \cdot \mathbf{x}}}$

両方できて2点

〔放送台本〕

Hello, Akari. This is Emma. I'm sorry to call you early in the morning, but I have to tell you about the soccer game today. We can't have it today because it snowed a lot last night. We will have the soccer game next Saturday, January 13. We will have another game on the next day if we win the game. Please bring blue shoes if you can. Blue is our team's color. We will start the game

at 9:30 next Saturday. I want to meet you before the game, so please come to the park 15 minutes before that time. If you have any questions, please call me before noon today. I'm sure that we'll win!

(放送文の和訳)

もしもし、あかり。こちらはエマです。朝早くにあなたに電話をかけてすみませんが、私はあなたに令日のサッカーの試合について話さなければなりません。昨夜雪がたくさん降ったので、私たちは今日、それを開催することができません。私たちは次の土曜日の1月13日にそのサッカーの試合があります。もし私たちがの出合に勝ったら、その翌日にもう1つ試合があります。もしできれば、青いくつを持ってすると、大ださい。青は私たちのチームカラーでは対って、私たちは次の土曜日には試合を9時30分に始めます。私は試合の前にあなたに会いたいので、その時刻の15分前に公園に来てください。もしてください。きっと私たちは勝つと思います。

〔放送台本〕

Kenta likes books. He usually enjoys reading before breakfast and after dinner. Last Sunday, he bought two new books. He finished reading one of them yesterday. The book was about cooking and it was really interesting. He learned how to make curry and rice. He wanted to read the other one last night, but he had to do his homework after dinner.

〔読まれた質問〕

- (1) Does Kenta enjoy reading after breakfast?
- (2) How many books did Kenta buy last Sunday?
- (3) What did Kenta learn from the book yesterday?
- (4) What did Kenta have to do after dinner yesterday?

(放送文の和訳)

健太は本が好きです。彼はふつう朝食の前と 夕食のあとに読書を楽しみます。この前の日曜 日に、彼は2冊の新しい本を買いました。彼は そのうちの1冊を昨日読み終えました。その本 は料理についてで、とてもおもしろかったで す。彼はカレーライスを作る方法を学びまし た。彼は昨夜、もう1冊の本も読みたかったの

ですが、夕食のあとで宿題をしなければなりませんでした。

- (1) 健太は朝食のあとに読書を楽しみますか。
- (2) 健太はこの前の日曜日に本を何冊買いましたか。
- (3) 健太は昨日その本から何を学びましたか。
- (4) 健太は昨日, 夕食後に何をしなければなり ませんでしたか。